January 12, 2022

Mr. Bennett:

In stoicism we have a saying, “the obstacle is the way.” On December 14, 2021 the School Board
adopted a resolution outlining new district lines that place my residence address outside of
District 2. Please accept this letter as my withdrawal from the Manatee County School Board

District 2 race. Now, I am going to run for City of Bradenton City Council Ward 2. Hopefully,
some of my sweat equity transfers.




